
                                                                                                                                                   

 

Careers Appointments with Kim McIlwraith 
Please check the notice board for details. 
 
 

NETBALL will start back next week (Tuesday 29th August) ALL years welcome to come to this 

first training session back after the holidays from 3.20pm - 5pm.   After this week, juniors and 
seniors will train on different days but this will be decided on our first training session back.  
Looking forward to seeing you there! Any questions please see Miss Forsyth. 
 

 
S3-6: SRUC MILKING AND MASTITIS WORKSHOP 
When: 25th August  
Where: Leswalt Memorial Hall  
Time: 10am - 3pm  
Find out the “Why?” behind the milking routine, after this interactive workshop you will understand 
how the cow’s udder and milking parlour work together to milk her efficiently and with minimal risk 
of teat damage and bacteria entering the udder.  You will learn the importance of a good, hygienic 
milking routine and how to detect and prevent mastitis cases.  The theory part will be covered in 
the village hall before we head out to a local dairy farm to observe their milking routine.  Clean 
wellies essential. Lunch provided.  If you wish to attend this please see Mrs V Rankin (Street 5) 
before the end of today (Wednesday) 
Please note you will have to make arrangements to get to and from the venue  
 

 
 
S5/6: SENIOR SUPPORT AMBASSADOR TRAINING.  
The pupils below have NOT attended the Senior Support Ambassador Training and as such will 
NOT be allocated to a registration class to support our new S1 Pupils. If you still wish to be a 
Senior Support Ambassador in another capacity please see me this week to arrange training and 
for me to consider other possible support roles.  Thank you.  Ms Livingstone 
Please see names on the notice board 
 
 

S5/S6 ASSEMBLY THURSDAY 8.55AM 
There will be an S5/S6 assembly at 8.55am. All pupils should report to the hall, where a register 
will be taken by their registration teacher.  
The focus of the assembly will be on: 
 

 Attendance/Timekeeping  

 Uniform check 

 House Captain/Vice Captain application process 

 Distribution of Prefect badges 



 

Scotland Reads  
Fri 25 August - 13.20, GT5  
Please can all new tutors attend a short training session this Friday. If you are interested in 
joining, please come along. 
Tues 29 August - 08.55, Library 
All tutors should come to the Library for 08.55.  Make sure you have told your registration teacher 
that you are a Scotland Reads tutor.   Ms Gosling 
 
 

S5/6: EMA 
Those who have applied for EMA and have been accepted should collect a Learning Agreement 
from the office.  The Learning Agreement should be filled in by the applicant, signed by Pupil 
Support or Mr Lockwood and returned to the office.  IF THE LEARNING AGREEMENT IS NOT 
FILLED IN AND RETURNED TO OFFICE THE APPLICANT WILL NOT RECEIVE PAYMENT. 
 
 


